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The next phase of development has started at Goat Island.  This will create a new boatyard area with 
facilities for boat maintenance and construction. 
 
Boat washdown area 
The Port Authority has appointed Breedon Hebrides to construct a bespoke boat washdown area at the 
western end of the reclaimed area.  This will have a concrete surface and specialist drainage to catch all 
debris and avoid pollution of the harbour waters. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Marine Engineering Workshop 
3b Construction have started to build the new Marine 
Engineering Workshop.  The first task is to install foundation 
piles; this will be quite noisy but should only take a few 
days. The piles are re-used oil drill casings.  This is now 
normal engineering practice, as the casings are very strong.  
It is also very sustainable, as re-using existing products 
avoids the carbon emissions with making new steel.   

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

If you have any concerns during the works, please contact the Port Authority using the number 
or email below: 

         Tel.01851 702 688  Email: info@stornowayport.com 
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